
Ms. Lamy is thrilled to be returning to the fourth-grade team and is looking forward to an 

amazing year. This will be her fourth year at Galileo, and she is excited to help her students 

cultivate a love for learning by creating a fun and exciting environment where each child can 

thrive. She received her Bachelor's degree from the University of Central Florida in 2010. 

Outside of school she enjoys spending time with family and friends, traveling, visiting theme 

parks, crafting, and watching plays at her local theater. 


